
May 18, 2023 

Matthew Welte 

Summit Brick & Tile Co. 

601 East 13th Street 

PO Box 533 

Pueblo, CO 81002 

RE:  Fox #1 Clay Mine - File No. M-1977-219, 

Technical Revision (TR-2) 

Technical Revision 

Dear Matthew Welte: 

Your Technical Revision application for the Fox #1 Clay Mine 112c Construction Materials Reclamation 

Permit, which is located in Pueblo County has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on 

May 18, 2023, and a decision date has been set for June 17, 2023. 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 720-836-0967, or by email at 

amber.michels@state.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

Amber N. Michels 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

cc:  Stevan L. O’Brian, Environment, Inc.
 Jared Ebert, DRMS
 Julie Welte, Summit Brick & Tile Co.
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